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St Boniface R.C. Primary School         

Undine Street, Tooting, London SW17 8PP

Telephone: 020 8672 5874  Fax: 020 8767 4780

Email: admin@stboniface.wandsworth.sch.uk  Website: www.stboniface.wandsworth.sch.uk

Headteacher:  Mrs S Kerins   Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Platts                        

September 2017

Dear Applicant
Thank you for your interest in St Boniface Roman Catholic Primary School.  We are pleased to attach a recruitment pack, which includes the Job Description, Person Specification and the most recent School Development Plan.

You will already have seen from your own research that we are an outstanding school; both Ofsted (2007) and the Diocese of Southwark (2017), have made that judgement in their most recent inspections.  However, those formal assessments, of which we are very proud, only tell part of the story.  St Boniface Roman Catholic Primary School continues to be a successful school, as measured by results in national tests.  We are a very happy school in a close and friendly local community.  Our focus is always on the work and the word of the Lord.  For us, Catholicism is not an add-on to a successful learning environment; it is at the heart of our teaching and learning.

We are a one and a half form entry school. We are always over-subscribed, but at present unable to expand. A number of our Governors are parents of current or former pupils of the school and we are very proud of this continuity which we think serves as a reminder that we are custodians of the School and the children.
We have a dedicated staff team who work hard to ensure our pupils are happy with their learning and with the school.  Our Parent Association is extremely supportive and plays an active part in the school.

This exciting job opportunity has become available due to the retirement of our long standing Headteacher.  We are looking for a dynamic and enthusiastic Headteacher who is a practising Catholic, to further advance the strong foundations of our school.  We look forward to maintaining the exceptional reputation of the school while moving forward in our next chapter.
You might think that being the Headteacher of an established and successful school offers few challenges.  On the contrary, maintaining the high standards developed over many years, and developing the school, is likely to prove a task worthy of a candidate who is innovative and forward thinking.
We strongly encourage you to visit St Boniface School on the dates mentioned in the advertisement.  Please contact Mrs Marion Moss on 020 8672 5874 to make an appointment.

We look forward to meeting you and taking you around our school.

Yours sincerely
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Caroline Rapu

Interim Chair of Governors
